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Weekly Newsletter – 3
rd

 May 2016 

 

Appleton Street, Warsop, 

Mansfield, Notts, NG20 0QF 

Telephone: 01623 842163 

 

  
 

 

SATs Week 

 

This starts next week (w/e 9
th

 May) for Year 6 children. 

School will be providing a hot breakfast (sausage or bacon 

cobs) for the children each day to ensure their energy levels 

are kept up. We know this will be a tough week for the 

children but they have worked very hard this year and 

hopefully all this effort will pay off.  

 

Queen’s Birthday Party 

 

Many thanks to all of you who have responded to the 

School Council’s letter about our street party being held on 

Friday 13
th

 May. Food can be brought in to the school office 

at any time during the next two weeks. Fresh items can be 

brought in on the day. 

  

 

 

Shop for Schools 

 

This has now finished and we came 7
th

 out of 30 schools. This is 

brilliant to say we are such a small school. Thank you to everyone 

who made the effort to take their receipts to the customer service 

desk and get them exchanged for points. We can claim a vegetable 

starter pack for taking part in the competition. This will be collected 

during the week and we can hopefully see if we have any budding 

gardeners in school. 

 

 

 

 

Happening this week 

 

 

Monday 2
nd

 May  

 

Bank Holiday 

 

Tuesday 3
rd

 May 

 

Phonics 3-4pm 

Dance Club 3-4pm 

 

Wednesday 4
th

 May 

 

Multi-Skills after school sports 

club – Years 3/4 

 

Thursday 5
th

 May 

Swimming for Year 5 

Maths Club 

Film Club 3 – 5pm 

 

Friday 6
th

 May 

 

Corporal Butcher after school 

club 

Year 3/4P (Kittiwake) to 

Warsop Library 
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Spare Uniform 

 

If you have any spare uniform that your children have grown out of 

then could this please be bought into school. We are looking for all 

sizes and would appreciate any contributions. Many thanks. 

 

Upcoming Trips 

 

As part of the Nightjar Project Years 3 & 4 will be going to 

Sherwood Pines. Siskin class will go on 10
th

 May and the Kittiwakes 

on 24
th

 May. More information will sent out soon. Children will 

need to bring a packed lunch and sensible clothing. If your child is 

in receipt of a Free School Meal then a packed lunch will be 

provided by school.  

 

More Important News 

 Stars of the week ending 29
th

 April were: 

Reception – Kodey Brown & Summer Palmer 

Year 1 – Isabelle Bingley & Morgan Bush 

Year 2 – William Evans Mackenzie Jessop 

Year 3/4 L – Thomas James & Hope Snuggs 

Year 3/4 P – Kelsee Coppin Conrad Richards 

Year 5 – Jamie Walker & Alexia Petre 

Year 6 – Kian Briggs & Matty Richards 

 

There were two best behaved classes this week; Goldcrest & 

Nightingale in years 6 & 5 – well done! 

 

Attendance 

 

Attendance last week was 95.4% which is the lowest it has been 

since January! However, we did have one class with 100% 

attendance – well done to Dove class. Please continue to support us 

in making sure your child comes to school ready to learn. If your 

child has a minor cough, cold, headache or other ailment, please 

continue to send them in to school and we will monitor them. If 

your child is ill then we will call you to pick them up. Please ensure 

that we have your most up-to-date contact details on our records. 

We are currently working with Meden’s Attendance Officer who will 

be making home visits if we do not have a valid reason for your 

child’s absence. 

 

 

 

Planning ahead! 

The Year 6 KS2 SATs will be 

administered in the week 

commencing 9 May 2016. 

 

 

We would love you 

to… 

Join us for Maths games on 

a Tuesday morning from 

8.30am.  

Reading every Friday 

morning from 8.30am. 

CHILDREN WILL RECEIVE A 

TEAM POINT EVERY TIME 

THEY ATTEND!! 

 

Breakfast Club is held on a 

daily basis from 8.00am to 

8.30am at a cost of £1.20 

 

 

 


